
P5 Quota Clarification 

 

Following recent decisions of the P5 Boards, the following clarification is provided: 

 

Effective July 1, 2020 Nova Scotia’s quota policies are: 

• 3% increase in saleable quota to all producers;  

• Resumption of regular quota leasing;  

• Removal of the $20/hl overquota penalty; and 

• Return to harmonized quota issuance across the P5, allowing for resumption of 

pooling individual producer overquota. 

 

The Quota Committee continues to monitor milk production and market changes.  


